
Badgers Class Newsletter 
Friday 1st March 2024 

What has been happening this week?  

In English, We have been publishing our Ice Trap Stories  
In Maths, Year 5 have been practising their 5 digit addition and subtraction and Year 6 
have been completing some algebra challenges  
In Science, we have been finding out which material is most effective at keeping Miss 
Baker’s cup of tea warm!  
 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall:  Flavius and Aldous for their Ice Trap writing 

Headteachers Award: Archie for Perseverance and Theo E for Love & Respect  

Pupil Voice: Each week we will hear some thoughts from a member of Badgers Class!  

“ This week I enjoyed writing about Shackleton and that we have advanced a bit in the 

story– I want to find out what happens!” Dora 

Reminders & Messages  

• Parents’ Evening. Please book your appointment for Tuesday 12th or 

Wednesday 13th March 

• World Book Day Thursday 7th March– Dress Dotty 

• Do not forget to enter our WBD Competitions!  

• Mothers Day Tea– Friday 8th March at 2.30pm  

  

 


